
 
  3-30-10  
   

  

  
   

VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 

  

  

 Dropout Rate Reduction Program 

 

    Dr. Fred Hill 

    Assistant Superintendent 

 

     
 

In an effort to minimize and/or lower the dropout rate, several program options are 

utilized by school systems to assist in this effort.  I have included three high school 

program options for which I am seeking support from the Board of Trustees and Dr. 

Shaver.  In each program, exploratory committees will be formed and will include 

administrators, teachers, and other pertinent staff members.  Further reports and 

updates will be provided throughout the exploratory process.   
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